SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA
A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY
28TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
OCTOBER 9TH, 2016

Pastor: Father Tom Extejt ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail: tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org
Deacon: Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail: jdunn9@woh.rr.com
Principal: Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194 e-mail: hummels @sa.noacsc.org
Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker: 419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail: siefkem@sa.noacsc.org
CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498 e-mail: judyfhc@yahoo.com
Youth Minister: Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476 e-mail: lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org
Parish Office Hours: Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. — 4:00 p.m.
St. Anthony Parish Website: www.cgstanthony.org
St. Anthony School Website: www.stanthonyschool.info
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Everyone needs a '"Round Tuit"".
The lepers in today's gospel probably meant to thank Jesus.
Excited about being cured, they didn't get "'around-to-it'"'.
We get caught up in our own interests and fail to appreciate what we have or to say what is in our hearts.
This week get yourself a ''Round Tuit'"".
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Mass Schedule
October 11 Tuesday 8:00 a.m. Mass Weekday {For The Parish}
October 11 Tuesday Confession, Exposition & Adoration After Mass

October 12 Wednesday 8:00 a.m. Mass Weekday ~ {Gareld VanTilbrough}

October 13 Thursday 8:00 a.m. Mass  Weekday~ {William & Ethel Hoffman}

October 14 Friday 8:00 a.m. Mass  Weekday { Alvin Best}

October 15 Saturday 8:00 a.m. Rosary

October 15 Saturday 4:30 p.m. Mass  Vigil 29th Sunday-Ordinary Time~{Norm Maag ~ Paul Best}

October 16 Sunday 8:30 a.m. Mass  29th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~{Walter Kleman ~ Nolan Diller ~

Leonard & Lidwina Kaufman ~ Mary Diller}

October 16 Sunday 11:00 a.m. Mass ~ 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time~{ Don & Helen Schroeder ~
Deceased Members of the Ruen & Goedde Families }

October 16 Sunday 6:00 p.m. Mass  Life Teen Mass {Deceased Members of the Robert Kohls Family}
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Servers
October 15 Saturday 4:30 p.m. Mass Leah Tabler, Lauryn Wischmeyer, Amber Carder
October 16 Sunday 8:30 a.m. Mass Rob Langhals, Roy Langhals, Caleb Langhals
October 16 Sunday 11:00 a.m. Mass Makena Doseck, Alyssa Ellerbrock, Abby Shafer

s ste e e sfe sfe sfe sfe oo sfe sfe e sl sfe sfe sfe sfe oo oo sfe sfe e sfe sfe sfe sfe sfe ofe oo sfe e e sfe sfe sfe sfe sfe sfe oo sfe e i sfe she sfe sfe sfe oo sfe sfe e sfe sfe sfe sfe sfe sfe sfe sfesfe s sfe sfe sfe sfe sfe sfe sfe sfesiesie sfe she sfe sfe sfe sfe sfesfesieshesheshe sfe sfe sfe sfesfesiesiesieskesk

Commentators
October 15 Saturday  4:30 p.m. Mass  Geddy Davis
October 16  Sunday 8:30 a.m. Mass  Karen Martin
October 16 Sunday 11:00 a.m. Mass  Karl Schroeder
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Eucharistic Ministers
October 15 Saturday 4:30 p.m. Mass Norm Schnipke, Terri Murray, Don & Laura Siefker, Deb Siefker
October 16 Sunday 8:30 a.m. Mass Gib Kaufman, Lisa Langhals, Denny Ricker, Kate Morman,
Marilyn Sietker
October 16 Sunday 11:00 a.m. Mass Stephanie Moore, Cheryl Ellerbrock, Harold Gerten,
Lisa Meuleman, Bob Maag
October 16 Hilty Home ~ Denny Gerding & Dan Maag

Attention ~ Hilty Home Distributors ~ The list for you of the residents at the Hilty Home to receive
Holy Communion on Sunday mornings will be on the table in Father Tom's Sacristy. If you would like to call the
Hilty Home to remind them to bring the residents to the chapel before you arrive, the number is 419-384-3218.

~ Hilty Home Residents ~
Velma Pope-Room 103A; Wilbert Roof-Room 105B; Agnes Friedel-Room 109; Jan Kiene-Room 116;
Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Mary Margaret Bockrath-Room 125; Jim Fischbach-Room 201B;
Betty Meyer-Room 203A; Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B; Dolores Daniels-Room 209B;
Angela Schulte-Room 211B; Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B; Dorothy Geiger-Room 215A;
Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306; Paula Stechschulte-Room 505
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Ushers

October 15 Saturday 4:30 p.m. Mass Scott Hummel, Bill Roth, Cody Wagner, Nick Schroeder
October 16 Sunday 8:30 a.m. Mass Dan Maag, Adam Siefker, Karl Verhoff, Dave Schroeder, Jr.
October 16 Sunday 11:00 a.m. Mass Al Schroeder, Dale Schroeder, Alan Stover, Dave Moore
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~ Confessions ~
Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m.
Tuesday ~ Confession & Exposition After Mass
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Income For The Week of October 2nd Expenses For The Week of October 2nd
Sunday -Adult ~ 201 $ 8,096.00 Ordinary Parish & School Expenses $ 4,138.58
Children's ~ 15 20.30 Health, Vision & Dental 7,492.39

8,116.30
Tuition 494.00 Total Expenses $11,630.97
Miscellaneous 499.10
Total Income $ 9,109.40

300 Club Winner ~ October 8th ~ Tom & Dorothy Mershman ~ Ticket 135 ~ $100.00
Special 300 Club Drawing ~ October 8th ~ Adam & Kim Siefker ~ Ticket #204 ~ $150.00

Marriage Bans III ~ Abigail Kahle & Jonathon Mikesell

Best wishes to Abigail and Jonathon who will be married on Saturday, October15th, here at St. Anthony's.
May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together!
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Life Teen ~ The next Life Night will be Sunday, October 16th. The topic is "Censored-Life-Night-Series-Exorcist" ~
Jesus the Healer.

Life Teen & Edge Night ~ We need your help to provide food and drink items for our Life Teen and Edge Night
meals. Sign-up sheets are on the table in the back of church. If you are willing to provide one of the items, please
sign your name by the item. If you would like to donate a meal or any other food item that is not on the list, we
would love to have that too. Please call the person in charge if you would like to provide something different so we
can plan accordingly. Please have your donation to the kitchen in the church basement by 5:30 p.m. Thanks to those
who are willing to help.

Parish Council ~ Will be meeting on Tuesday, October 11th at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory.
Finance Committee ~ Will be meeting on Wednesday, October 12th at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory.

Rosary Guild ~ Will be meeting on Wednesday, October 12th, at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement.
Cemetery Board ~ Will be meeting on Wednesday, October 12th at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory.

Parish Library ~ The Enrichment Center library materials have now been completely moved from the school to the
church. There are movies and books for children along with books for teens located at the Sycamore Street entrance on
the St. Joseph side (west side) of the church. The teen material also makes good reading for adults. The adult reading is
located at the Sycamore Street entrance in the two bookcases on the Mary side (east side) of the church. DVD
programs and wonderful movies on the saints are located at the parking lot entrance near Father's sacristy. Located in
the case near the elevator are books on spirituality. With those two comfortable chairs in the room, it would make a
great reading room, close to Jesus in the tabernacle.

To take out any of the above materials, write your name and phone number on the attached library card and place
it in the card box. When done using the material, put it in the white RETURN box. Also, on the case by the elevator,
are 2 boxes of CD's on various topics and 1 box of booklets to be taken out and returned. Items in those 3 boxes do not
have to be signed out. If you enjoy the materials, please write a short review to be placed in the bulletin. Review
forms are located in the white RETURN boxes, and can be left in the RETURN box. If there is anything you would
like to donate to the library, please bring those items to the parish office. Also, if there is a problem with any of the
materials, please contact Marilyn at the parish office. To make it easier to locate items by topic, we will be labeling
the shelves in the future. Thanks to everyone who helped with the move!

Communion Distributors ~ Father Tom will be having an additional training session for all those parishioners who
distribute the Body of Christ in any capacity. The 2nd session will be immediately after the weekend Masses on
October 22nd and October 23rd. Booklets will be given to the distributors (1 per family) to take home and read at
your convenience. If you are unable to attend any of the meetings of the second session, call the parish office at
419-659-2263 and we will set up another time that works better for you.

Christian Formation Classes ~ CCD Classes will be held this Sunday, October 9th, 9:30 to 10:45 a.m., in the school.
The next CCD classes will be next Sunday, October 16th.

Preschool Bible School ~ Will be held this Sunday, October 9th, at 5:30 p.m. in the church basement.



Altar Rosary Meeting ~ The regular October meeting will be postponed until Wednesday, November 2nd at 6:30 p.m.
This meeting will be our annual pot luck dinner and "Baby Shower for Mary".

Scrip ~ Scrip will be available this weekend, October 8th & 9th, after Mass in the church basement. The helpers are:
Ken & Connie Kruse, Ann Selhorst, Marge Tabler, Joyce Kaufman, Anne Schroeder and Carla Kohls.

Festival Garage Sale Co-Chairs Needed ~ Would you enjoy sorting through "treasures" donated for the festival
garage sale? Then you might enjoy being a co-chair for next year's festival! The current co-chairs are willing to
provide guidance to allow for a smooth transition. If you are interested, please contact the parish office.

St. Anthony K of C Hog Roast ~ Mark your calendar ~ the K of C will be hosting their annual K of C Hog Roast on
Saturday, October 15th, at 5:00 p.m. in the church basement. The menu includes: barbecued or basic pork,
potatoes, baked beans, applesauce, and dinner roll. Meals are eat in or carry out. Cost is $8.00 for adults and $4.00
for children 10 and under. Children 3 and under eat free.

Casino Bus Trip ~ The K of C will be sponsoring a casino bus trip to Jack's (Horseshoe Casino) in Cincinnati on
Sunday, November 6th. The bus will be arriving at the Columbus Grove High School parking lot at 6:30 a.m. with a
departure time of 7:00 a.m. The cost is $35.00 per person with $25.00 of free play. Refreshments and snacks will be
provided on the bus. Reservations can be made by calling Len Kruse at 419-659-5657 or Dan Maag at 419-659-2969.
Deadline for reservations is Sunday, October 16th. Make your reservation today!

St. Andrew Dinner ~ Please join Bishop Daniel Thomas, Monsignor Charles Singler and other priests for an evening
of prayer, dining and reflection to learn more about the Diocesan priesthood. The St. Andrew Dinner will be held
here at St. Anthony's, on Tuesday, October 18th, at 6:00 p.m. in the church basement. Participants are asked to
contact their parish priest to accompany them to the dinner. Register with the Office for Diocesan Priestly Vocations
by calling 419-244-6711, ext. 4941 by Thursday, October 13th. This event is for young men who are high school
juniors and seniors and men in college. The event is free.

Julie's Legacy Walk or Fun Run - Saturday, October 22nd, at 10:00 a.m. ~ Join us for a 5K or 1 mile Walk or Fun
Run honoring Julie King’s Legacy of family, fun and fitness. All proceeds support St. Anthony’s School and the
Putnam County Cancer Assistance Program. Individual donation with t-shirt: $35 or Family donation with t-shirts:
$35 for first immediate family member and $10 each for additional immediate family members. Registration forms
are available at the back of church, at the St. Anthony school office or by contacting Lottie Salisbury at
567-825-8939 or Tim and Gretchen Staley at 419-659-2981. Registration deadline for t-shirts is 10/14/16.

Attention Parents & Parishioners ~ Send in your saved Box Tops For Education. The first submission for Box Tops
for this school year is November 1st. It takes a lot of time to do the accounting before submission so we would like
the Box Tops submitted by October 16th. A special note... We are only collecting Box Tops. The company will no
longer accept Labels for Education. If anyone is interested and willing to help with the accounting and submission of
the Box Tops, please contact the school office and Lori Giesige can give you the contact information. Thank you!
Every Box Top helps.

Coats For Kids ~ Collecting gently used or new winter coats and Infant Bundle Me’s sizes newborn to youth size 12
for Putnam County families in need. Coats can be dropped off at St. Anthony School during regular school hours, the
parish office, all Putnam County Elementary Schools, Kohls Market in Ottawa, Putnam County Educational Service
Center, and United Way from October 17th — October 28th and Ottawa Kiwanis Health Fair on October 15th. Call
Putnam County Help Me Grow for further information, 419-523-6059.

Walking with a Purpose "'Living in the Father's Love'' ~ Starts this Thursday, October 13th, at 7:00 p.m. We will
be meeting in the church basement. We are asking everyone to try to get there by 6:45 p.m. to confirm registration
and handing out of the books. We are thrilled with the overwhelming response and are looking forward to a very
meaningful and spiritual experience. Participants are encouraged to bring their bibles, a pen and/or highlighter. If
you would still like to join, you can contact Kathy Huff, Jan Klinker or the Parish office; however, you would be
responsible for ordering your own book . (The books have been ordered.) Books can be ordered at
www.walkingwithapurpose.com for $20. 00. If you still aren't sure this is something for you, you are welcome to
join us for the first session. "Walking with a Purpose" doors are always open. If any questions, please call
Kathy Huff at 419-615-5473, Jan Klinker at 567-204-0208 or the parish office at 419-659-2263.

Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch & Bingo ~ The Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch will be held
on Tuesday, October 11th at 11:30 a.m. at the Columbus Grove Christian Church, 105 South Broadway in
Columbus Grove. The menu is breaded pork chop, hash brown casserole, green bean casserole, dinner rolls, giant
cookies, coffee and water. Bingo will be played immediately following the luncheon. The lunch is sponsored by the
Hilty Home of Pandora and the Columbus Grove Christian Church.

Hilty Home Flu Shot Clinic ~ Will be held on Tuesday, October 11th, 11:00 a.m. to noon at the Columbus Grove
Christian Church, 105 South Broadway in Columbus Grove. Flu shots are free to Medicare Part B recipients. (Need
to bring Medicare card with you.) Anyone 16 and over without Medicare Part B, there is a cash charge of $35.00.
Come and get your flu shot and enjoy lunch and bingo with us! If you have any questions, call 419-384-3218.
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Public Square Rosary Rally Campaign. Please join in praying the Rosary and other
prayers for our nation and the world! This event will take place from 12:00 to 12:30 pm
Saturday, October 15th on the lawn of Five Angle Construction which is south of
Columbus Grove on State Route 65. Please bring a lawn chair and rosary. Families are
welcome! Your presence and prayers makes a great difference! The Miracle of the Sun that
Our Lady performed on October 13, 1917, was witnessed by 70,000 people, including atheists,
communists and anti-Catholics. Conversion is possible through prayer.

Thank you to Jeff and Luann Schroeder and Five Angle Construction
Jor the use of their property during the Rosary Rally Campaign.
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On October 13, 1917 God worked a spectacular miracle in Fatima, Portugal, to prove that Our Blessed Lady
was appearing to three little shepherd children with an important message for our time. This miracle took place in
front of 70,000 people including government officials and newspaper reporters, all of whom testified that it actually
happened. Two leading secular newspapers of Portugal gave complete accounts of the miracle as witnessed by their
reporters.

On Wednesday, October 19th, the World Apostolate of Fatima is bringing to our parish the Immaculate
Heart of Our Lady of Fatima Statue. This beautiful Image of the Immaculate Heart of Our Lady of Fatima
was blessed by Pope Francis in October, 2013, for the purpose of spreading the important message of Fatima to the
United States. It is a message Pope John Paul II said is more important today than ever.

All are invited and encouraged to come see this beautiful Statue of Our Lady of Fatima and learn Our Lady's
message for obtaining peace and putting an end to abortion and the moral corruption that is afflicting our country
today. Our day will begin with Mass at 8:00 a.m. with the Rosary being recited on the hour throughout the day. We
are encouraging parish societies and grade school classes to take responsibility for leading one of these Rosaries. The
Knights of Columbus will lead the 6:00 p.m. Rosary; the Catholic Ladies of Columbia will take responsibility for the
7:00 p.m. Rosary. The 7:00 p.m. closing service will consist of the Rosary, Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament,
Vespers of our Lady and Benediction.
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Baptism Classes ~ The next Baptism class (required for first time parents or encouraged for new parents who have
not taken the class in the past 5 years) will be held on Wednesday, October 12th at 7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment
Center. Please call Tom & Karyn Kamphaus at 419-615-8737 or the parish office at 419-659-2263 to register. The
next class will be held in January, 2017.

2016 Diocesan Celebration of Wedding Jubilees ~ The 2016 Jubilee Wedding Anniversary Mass and Reception will
be held at Our Lady Queen of the Most Holy Rosary Cathedral on Sunday, October 23rd at 3:00 p.m. Join

Bishop Daniel Thomas and the Office of Marriage and Family to commemorate 25, 40, 50, 60 and 60-plus years of
marriage for couples in the Diocese of Toledo. Mass includes the renewal of matrimonial vows. Registered couples

will receive a commemorative certificate. To register go to: www.1023mass.evenbrite.com, contact Marsha Rivas at
419-214-4938, or call the parish office at 419-659-2263. Registration deadline is October 13th.

Support Our Retired Priests ~ Please consider a donation to Perpetuate The Gift Appeal being held the weekend of
October 22nd and 23rd. Your gift benefits our retired Diocesan priests and your parish. Once a priest retires, he is
responsible for his own personal expenses: medical, housing, car, clothing and food. All funds contributed between
October 1, 2016 and December 31, 2016 help reduce the amount the parish contributes to the fund. A gift of cash or
check can be sent to Perpetuate The Gift, P.O. Box 954, Toledo, Ohio 43697, or placed in the parish collection. A
gift may also be made on line at www.toledodiocese.org.

Worldwide Marriage Encounter ~ Fall is a beautiful season full of color and crisp fresh air. A Worldwide Marriage
Encounter Weekend is like autumn because it’s a weekend full of fresh air, new beginnings, and a time to rejoice in
the beauty of your marriage and family. It’s a great time to rekindle communication and enjoy a weekend away.
Participate in a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend on November 11-13, 2016, at Howard Johnson's in Lima.
To apply, go to www.wwme.org or call Brian & Chris Schroeder at 419-538-7210. Weekends are offered throughout
the year; visit www.wwme.org to find out more!




The Fort Jennings Train Depot Exhibit ~ Will hold its annual open house on Sunday, October 16th, from
1:00-4:00 pm. Featured will be historic railroad displays, an operating model railroad layout, hand car rides, and a
1/3 scale riding train in addition to refreshments and snacks. The exhibit is located 1 mile north of St. Rt. 224 on
Road. 22-K in Cloverdale.

Rosary Leaders ~ We desperately need people (even couples) who will help lead the Rosary before the 4:30 p.m. and
11:00 a.m. weekend Masses. After the Rosary is finished if you would feel more comfortable, you can return to your
seat. The Rosary may be discontinued if we don't get volunteers to continue this service. With everything going on
in our world today, prayer is our greatest defense. Call Marge Tabler at 419-659-5190, if you are willing to help.

H INIACATOMm) Fr, oM

END OF MY TERM: In the Diocese of Toledo, pastors are appointed for a six-year term that
usually can be renewed only once. In the sixth year, there is an evaluation process to determine what
1s best for the parish and the priest: a second term, a new assignment, or retirement. I am now in my
sixth year. I started the process by filling out a self-evaluation form. In addition, I had to name
fifteen people with whom I have worked closely; they will be receiving a similar questionnaire in
the mail. Fifty other parishioners, whom the Diocese will select at random from our mailing list, will
likewise receive questionnaires. The data will be compiled and then evaluated by the Priests’
Personnel Board (a team of five priests from different age groups, whom the priests elect.) They will
make a recommendation to the Bishop, and he will make a final decision. If you receive a
questionnaire, I would ask you to express your feelings and experiences honestly.

THE PAIN OF DIVORCE: When people go through a divorce, they often feel isolated and
misunderstood. They even feel unwelcome at church because they feel that they have failed their
family, the parish, and even God. Now our Church upholds the sanctity of marriage, but at the same
time we want to accompany people whose marriage is in trouble, or whose marriage is coming to an
end. We want divorced people to continue to be part of Saint Anthony. You need the Church, and
the Church continues to need you.

During this Year of Mercy we especially want to help people who feel like they are being
judged by the Church. Please know that divorce does not mean you can no longer receive the
sacraments; divorce and remarriage is another matter.

If someone is divorced and remarried, the Church is willing to examine their marriage and see
if the couple did not bring some essential quality to the marriage that is required for it to be a
sacrament. For example, you can’t have the Sacrament of Matrimony without a firm decision to live
faithfully any more than you can have the Sacrament of the Eucharist without bread. Other examples
would be a marriage in which someone cannot give themselves wholeheartedly to their spouse
because they are addicted, or because it is ingrained in them that you can solve inter-personal
problems with violence.

Sometimes a marriage is not valid because it was celebrated without following an essential
rule of the Church. For example, if a Catholic got married outside the Church without proper
permissions, that marriage would not be valid. (When two non-Catholics marry, the Church’s
presumption is that they married validly, because non-Catholics aren’t bound to follow the laws of
the Church.)

How much does an annulment cost? Bishop Blair lowered the charge to zero; mindful of the
Year of Mercy, Bishop Thomas has continued this practice. The petitioner would get a notice of how
much it costs the Diocese to process their petition, but no bill is sent. If someone makes an offering,
that does not speed up their case; if they don’t make an offering, their petition does not move to the
bottom of the pile.

How long does it take to get an annulment? The average in the Diocese of Toledo is three to
six months, provided that the witnesses return their questionnaires promptly. Pope Francis has
eliminated the automatic appeal to a higher court of every diocesan decision to grant an annulment;
this makes the process speedier and more user-friendly.

If you are divorced and wish to investigate the process further, please make an appointment to
see me (419-659-2263) or Deacon Jim (419-659-2707). Either one of us will be glad to assist you.

Father Tom



Dear Heavenly Father from above,

Saint Look down on Saint Anthony’s School
An'rhony with love.
Please guide them and teach them.
Falcon

Fill them with your power
News So that in everything they do,

They will be a delight to you!

Amen.

Shown on the left, our second grade students made
pinwheels in Religion class. They placed the law of
love on the blades.

Below are Septembers’ Golden Falcon Award win-
ners. Congratulations Students! Way to Go!

Also this week our fifth and eighth grade students
took the ACRE test. ACRE stands for Assessment
of Catechesis Religious Education test. We use this
test as feed back to determine if our students are
learning what they should be in Religion classes.

Lunch Recess s Calendar Hfame: This Week’s LIFE Skill :

October 11 Sky Zone Field Trip, Cookie | Pride
Dough Pick-up 2:30 -3:30

Volunteers
Let another praise you—not your own

October 12 SAC Mtg. mouth; someone else—not your own
Week of: Oct. 10th October 14 Grandparents Day — Hot lips.
Monday - Kay Langhals Lunch, End 1st Quarter Prov 27:2
Tuesday - Judy Schroeder | October 17 No School—Quarter Break
Wednesday - Sherry King | October 21 Report Cards Go Home,
Thursday - Cheryl Ellerbrock Pizza with the P and P
Friday - Angie Eversole & | octoper 24 Magazine Prize Day Q: Why was the chicken team so bad at

baseball?

Amy Stechshulte October28  GFA, Kdg Harvest Party

A: They kept hitting fowl balls

St. Anthony of Padua School * 520 W. Sycamore Street * Columbus Grove, OH 45830 * 419-659-2103 www.stanthonyschool.info



